@ Mercedes-Benz

From: Mickey Nix

Sent: Tuesday, January 8, 2013

To: Ken Deming

Subject: JOB#: 126387 - Mercedes Unit 14 & 15

Hey Ken,

I appreciate your work on this project. It was a big help to the project group over the shutdown to
have you coordinating this job.

Can you please also pass along to GENESYS my thanks for the work they did on the white steel?
It was a very aggressive schedule to maintain, not to mention exceed, and we appreciate it.
GENESYS superintendent’s should also be commended on their efforts with keeping the shop
clean to a benchmark level and running a professional job with not safety issues.

Thank you,

Mickey Nix

Maintenance Engineering, Paint 2
Mercedes-Benz U.S. international, Inc.
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